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WQ.191/2020 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES  

BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 2nd JUNE 2020 

 

Question 

 
Will the Minister advise whether the report of the Income Forecasting Group (I.F.G.), that was scheduled 

to be completed by the end of May, has been finalised and, if so, will it be released to States Members and 

the public; and if not, will she explain why? 

 

 

 

Answer 

 

States Members received a confidential briefing on the report of the Income Forecasting Group on Friday 

22 May.  The report was published on Wednesday 27 May. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


